
 

 

Maths A level. 

 

A note from Mr Hibberson: 

 

The expectation is that you attempt the "Introduce" sections of the transition book during the 

summer. This will keep your maths skills polished and ready for the new term. As you go through year 

1 of the A Level, there will be opportunity to use the "Strengthen" and "Deepen" sections as we 

extend and build on these higher GCSE topics. Of course, if you wish to go beyond "Introduce" over 

the summer, that is definitely OK and would put you in a very strong position for September. 


